
 

            

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the CaSS School Chaplaincy Course 
 

Thank you for requesting further information about the course.  In this pack 

you will find: 

 

 Course Information 

 An application form 

 A reference form 

 Payment information 

 Reviews from previous courses 

 

We hope this provides enough information to help you decide if this course is 

right for you. However if you have further questions you can contact Fiona via 

email at fiona.walton@cass-su.org.uk. 

Please note that the 2021 course will take place mostly online. 

The course will run online on 29th April, 12th May, 13th May, 26th May, 9th 

June & 23rd June from 9:30am -12noon. 

The course will meet in person on 1st July only, from 10am – 3:30pm at The 

Cross, Creswick Greave Methodist Church, Yew Lane, Sheffield, S5 9AS. 

The £50 course fee includes handouts and lunch and refreshments on 1st July. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Fiona Walton & Rachel McCallam 

 


